
 

New Traffic Safety Corridors Announced in Ann Arbor 

Using 2019–2024 crash data, three safety corridors have been identified based on fatalities and serious injuries. 
Beginning immediately, the Ann Arbor Police Department will have an increased focus on enforcing traffic laws in 
the following areas:  
• Washtenaw Corridor — From Geddes Avenue to Huron Parkway     
• Packard Corridor — From Fifth Avenue to Turnberry Drive 
• Jackson Corridor — From Burwood Avenue to Gralake Avenue 
 

Details in the Dec. 4, 2024, news release: https://www.a2gov.org/news/pages/article.aspx?i=1117  

https://www.a2gov.org/news/pages/article.aspx?i=1117

